
Public Consultation Office
18 Borisoglebska

4th Floor
254070 Kiev

Ukraine

21 September 1998
Dear ladies and Gentlemen,

K2/R4 Public Consultation

We have today received an addendum to the Environmental Impact
Assessments for the above project.  This considers non-nuclear alternatives.
Although not part of the documentation pack required to be issued we felt that
you would like to receive it without delay to help you in the consideration of any
responses. To reduce the size of the file to be E-mailed we have not included
the maps and photograph which occupy over 4Mb of space.

We do not yet have the finalised hard copy but will print off from the electronic
form and distribute it to those who requested the full documentation pack but
may not have access to a PC.

I hope this will be useful to you.

Yours sincerely,

A Kochugov
Public Consultation Manager


